
WEEKLY INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN 
 

TEACHER: C. Morphew WEEK OF: 
10/13-10/17 

MONDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK: No school 
today! 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: 
 
CLASSWORK: No school 
today! 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

SUBJECT:  
 
CLASSWORK: No school 
today! 
 
HOMEWORK:  
 

TUESDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK: No school 
today! 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:  
 
CLASSWORK: No school 
today! 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:  
 
CLASSWORK: No school 
today! 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

WEDNESDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using IXL study 
plan/Re-read “I Have a 
Dream” and complete 
the analyze the text 
questions/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:  
 
CLASSWORK:  
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: U.S. History 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using IXL/Lessons 
5 and 6 of chapter 
22/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 



WEEKLY INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN 
THURSDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using the IXL 
study plan/Complete the 
vocabulary, language 
conventions, and 
synonyms and antonyms 
activities/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: Government 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/Living Room 
Candidate guided 
questions/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: U.S. History 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using IXL/Review 
of chapter 22/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

FRIDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK:  “Do Now” 
activity using the IXL 
study plan/Test over “I 
Have a Dream” 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: 
 
CLASSWORK: 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

SUBJECT: U.S. History 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using IXL/Ch. 22 
test/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

 


